From: Keith Doucette <keith.doucette.kd@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 05, 2017 10:30 PM

To: rao@townsend.ma.us

Subject: Public Records Request

Dear Records Access Officer:

1 am writing this email to request all public records pertaining to motor vehicle excise tax charged to Christina Doucette,
76 Maplewood Drive, Townsend, MA from January 1, 2015 to September 4, 2017. Please include all information
pertaining to excise charges to vehicles owned by Ms. Doucette's during that time period (including make , model, and
model year). Please include any records indicating whether such taxes were paid or are delinquent. Also please include
any application for motor vehicle tax abatement by Ms. Doucette during this time period.

I am also requesting all public records pertaining to excise tax charged to Jake Fennelly, 76 Maplewood Drive,
Townsend, MA from January 1, 2015 to present. Please include make, model and model year of any car pertaining to

excise tax charged to Mr. Fennelly.

Please send the records electronically if possible. Please notify me of the charge for processing this request will exceed
$25.00.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.
Sincerely,
Keith Doucette

Keith Doucette

17 Pond Street
Milton , MA 02186
C: 617-615-7414
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